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Conservative MP  Bob Zimmer.
Conservative MLA Rosalyn Bird.
RCMP Executive assistant to Superintendant Lisa Alvarez.
Mayor and Council City of Prince George.

To  Whom it may concern,

I am contacting you, as a spokesperson on behalf of the Pineview Community. The purpose of this letter is to get the action, and the
resources needed to ensure the safety of our community members . Whether that be more policing, arrests, or changes to the judicial 
system. We as a community no longer feel safe in our own homes, and are constantly on alert for our safety, as well as that of our
neighbours .  We need actions not promises. We need criminals to remain in custody, not released into  public to continue putting others
at risk repeatedly. 

I recently witnessed an alarming event just next door to our home. It took place in broad day light on a Sunday at noon. I had been asked
to keep a close eye on my neighbours place as she had already had a break-in  a week or so earlier. She is an  with 

 and . 

 I  witnesses two male individuals  cutting through an adjoining property, crossing our field and continuing to My neighbour’s. They we
carrying various items but the one that caught my attention the most was a machete! They continued to walk over to my 
neighbours property. When they reached the outside of her home they covered their faces with masks and made their way into her garage.
The police were called and responded quickly. Luckily, this time, no-one  was hurt. The two criminals are know to police and some of the
community. These  criminals have been caught and releases repeatedly. 

Another neighbour  of mine had his truck and trailer full of work equipment stolen recently!  He  contacted me yesterday  angry that a cab
company had come onto his property to pick up trespassers who were casing out his place. 

The above mentioned  is only a few of many incidents that have occurred far too frequently.  I have Community members that are
absolutely disappointed  and disgusted with the entire legal system.  

I am contacting you in hopes that you will  do your diligent duty and help protect us all, whether that be increased police presence, end 
the so called safe  drug supply.    Make changes to the present catch and release practices. Protect  home owners and their personal
possessions!

My hope is for no-one else to suffer  a tragic event similar to what took place in the Beverly/Mud river Community where the home
owner came home to witness a break in then was dragged under a truck, and now with broken ribs looking at facial reconstruction and
possible limb amputation!  I respectfully request you do everything in your power to change the current state of affairs! Please! Help! 

Sincerely yours, 

John Carlos Docanto
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